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April 27, 2020 
 
Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott Street,  P.O. Box 68 
Walkerton, ON  N0G 2V0  
 
Attention:  Gregory Furtney, Director of Operations 
 
Dear Greg; 

 
RE: Proposed Disposal of Surplus Property 
 Part 2 of 3R-8644, Part of Lot 25, RP No. 63 
 373 Bruce Road 15, Village of Pinkerton 
  
In 2006, the County undertook realignment construction of Bruce Road 15 in the Village of 
Pinkerton.  Following the construction process, a parcel of land remained and was identified as 
Part 2 on the attached registered plan 3R-8644. 
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Municipal Act 2001, S.O. 2001, c.25 and the County of Bruce's Sale of 
Real Property Policy, the County passed a motion on June 14, 2007 to declare the property 
described as Part 2 of 3R-8644, Part of Lot 25, RP No. 63, Bruce Road 15, Village of Pinkerton, 
Municipality of Brockton, in the County of Bruce as surplus. 
 
This intent of this letter is to inform the Municipality of Brockton of the County’s intention to dispose 
of the property legally known as Part 2 of 3R-8644, Part of Lot 25, RP No. 63, Bruce Road 15, 
Village of Pinkerton, Municipality of Brockton, in the County of Bruce and to inquire as to whether 
the municipality has any interest in the property. 
 
If possible, we would appreciate a response to this inquiry no later than June 30, 2020.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Miguel Pelletier 
Director 
:ct 
Encl.   
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